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20th March 2023 

Mr Simon Scott 

Committee Secretary 

Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts 

Parliament House HOBART TAS 7000 

By email: pac@porliament.tns.gov.au 

Dear Mr Scott 

RE: Inquiry into the Tasmanian Government's process into the feasibility planning for a new stadium at Mac 

Point. 

RSL Tasmania State Branch would like the opportunity to comment on the Government's plan to develop Mac 

Point into a Sports precinct (AFL 30000 seat+ stadium) 

Our submission is based around 3 points. 

1, To explain the sequence of events that led us to oppose the stadium, this will highlight the process that state 

used. 

2, To reinforce our key questions and concerns based on the environmental impact on our cenotaph, which has 

been a place of National, State and cultural significance since 1925 when the names of the 522 WW1 KIA were 

entombed in a zinc casket in the shaft of the obelisk. 

3, To express our grave concerns that this build may not need to obtain Hobart City council permission, due to it 

being a major project. 

Your Humble servant 
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